
I will make this e-mail short as I am sure you will be receiving many supporting the
recommendations to reduce neighborhood noise coming from Centennial Airport.  I have
lived in my house close to 30 years and prior to the planes flying directly over my 
house, it was a perfect place to live.  Now, I have to stop a phone conversation, 
miss part of what is said on the radio or TV, be awakened at night or during the 
day, not hear or be heard by a friend or family member or, at times, even cover my 
ears to protect my hearing when a plane flies over my house.  I didn't bargain for 
this when I spent a lot of money to buy my house and I urge you to support all 12 of
the recommendations to reduce the noise, and in particular the recommedations that 
would reduce the noise directly over my house which is just northwest of the 
airport. I gave up calling Centennial Airport a long time ago after seeing planes 
flying over my house.  It never did any good, so it was a waste of time. Hopefully 
this won't be a waste of time as well.  Thank you for considering all of us who have
put up with this problem for years and want a solution. 
  
Lovell and Robert King

10280 East Berry Dr.
Greenwood Village, CO(303) 829-4994


